Village of Oak Park

BID NO.: 19-107 Public Works
PROJECTNAME: Dumping of spoils per ton
DATE ISSUED: Rl
REOQUEST FOR PRICING

The Village of Oak Park is requesting pricing for disposal of excavation spoils in 2019. Bids will be
accepted until 3:00 p.m. localtime, Wednesday, March 20, 2019, at Public Works Center located 201 South
Blvd, Oak Park, Il Bids can also be faxed to the Department of Public Works at (708) 358-5711or
emailed to dstanislavski@oak-park.us prior to the date and time above.

Bidders must submit their quote with the form included in this Request for Pricing.

The Village of Oak Park is asking for a price per ton for dumping of spoils from water mains and sewer repairs at
your transfer station. The Village dumps approximately 2,500 tons throughout the year. These amounts may
increase or decrease depending on the work load for this year.

The Bidder will enter into an agreement with the Village and this agreement is valid through December 31, 2019.
The term of this contract may be extended for two additional years with a possible price adjustment
in pursuant to the consent of both parties.

The Village of Oak Park as a municipality pays neither Federal Excise Tax nor Illinois Retailers
Occupational Tax, and therefore these taxes should be excluded from quotations.

The bid will be awarded to the responsible Bidder whose bid, conforming to the request for bids, will be
most advantageous to the Village; price and other factors considered.

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids, to waive technicalities,
or to accept any item of any bid. Additional information is available at the Public Works Service Center
2nd floor office, 201 South Boulevard, Qak Park, Illinois 60302, telephone (708) 358-5705, email -
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